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One of the best ways a pregnant woman can take care of her unborn child is by taking 

care of herself. Because expectant women are at increased risk for severe complications 

from influenza, CDC recommends that they get an annual flu vaccine. 

 

Flu season begins as early as October and can possibly extend through April. The vaccine 

is safe to be administered at any point during pregnancy and can protect both mom and 

baby. Infants will be protected for the first six months of life until they can get their own 

flu vaccine. 

 

If you’re expecting or planning a pregnancy, ask your health care provider about getting 

the flu vaccine. 

 

Thank you for joining us on A Minute of Health with CDC. 

 

 
For the most accurate health information, visit www.cdc.gov or call 1-800-CDC-INFO. 
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